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Frank Coperich
Federal Communications Commission Laboratory
7435 Oakland Mills Road, Columbia MD 21046

FCC ID: K3Y38HL-001

Dear Mr. Coperich

Please accept the application for the approval of the K3Y38HL-001 Point to Multipoint 38 GHz System
to the FCC Part 101 Type Acceptance requirements.  The Files have been submitted electronically to the
Federal Communications Commission Laboratory

Regards

John Rymkiewicz


